
Week Commencing 12th February 2024 

 
Parent Consultations are taking place today and Wednesday. Please make sure you are on 
time for your appointment. If you are unsure of your appointment time or are unable to 
make it, please contact the school office. 

 
Reminder: Wellbeing club is cancelled today. 
 
Celebrations Assembly: In this week’s assembly, 'Star of the Week' certificates were awarded to William F, Freddy, 
Otto, Tommy and Roisin. The Headteacher's Award was presented to William F. Well done Everyone!! 
 
Ash Wednesday Service: The service will be taking place on Wednesday 14th February. Everyone is 
welcome. During the service the children will be given the option to have an ash cross drawn on their forehead. We 
will make two lines of children in church. There will be a line for those that would like to have the cross placed on their 
foreheads and a line for those children that wouldn't like one. It would be helpful if you could discuss this with your 
children before the church service. 
 
School Council, Hot Chocolate Stall: On Wednesday 28th February, the School Council will be making and selling 
hot chocolate after school.  

 
Outstanding Payments: Could you try and ensure that your accounts are up to date before the end of this half term. 
Please contact the office if you need. 

 
Breakfast and After School Club:  Please make sure you book your child into the sessions in advance. These are 
both staffed and catered for by expected attendance. We can't guarantee you a space should your child just arrive on 
the day. This can be done online (bookings close at midnight the day before) or by calling the office on the day the 
after-school club is required.  

 
Forest School: Class Three and Four will be attending Forest School this week. 
 
After School Club Leader: We are recruiting for a new After School Club Leader, if you are interested or know of 
someone that is, please make contact with the school office. 

 
Volunteers: We are always looking for volunteers to listen to the children read amongst other things. If you have a 

time you could offer us weekly, please contact the office. 
 
Outdoor clothes: The field becomes quite muddy this time of year, please provide a pair of jogging bottoms for your 
child to wear over their uniform at break and lunchtime.  

 
Wednesday PE: Please could all children come to school in their PE kit and their indoor school shoes and bring their 
trainers or use their outside shoes for their PE lesson.  

 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. Spread the word - anyone can play 
- Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the school. Click on the link to 
buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-england-va-primary-school 

 
Dates for the Diary 
Monday 12th February - Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 14th February - Ash Wednesday Church Service 
Wednesday 14th February - Parent Consultations 
Monday 19th February - Friday 23rd February - Half Term 
Wednesday 28th February - School Council Hot Chocolate Stall 
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